
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Sunday  25th February 2024 

Sunday next before Lent 

OUR GOD IS A FIRM FOUNDATION 

Dear St Luke's, 
 Those who came to our last Sunday 10.30 service witnessed a wonderful and touching Service, thank 
you Susie for your talk. It is available on YouTube. In Lent the focus is on purging the heart from anything 
that obstructs the Kingdom of God from coming and being established in our hearts, in St Luke’s and in 
the world around us. This is so we are clean ‘vessels’ in the house of the Lord. The main challenge is to  
build His way, not Our way! This takes patience and courage not to try to interfere with what God is doing. 
This is not passive, but cooperative, offering ourselves, our gifts, our imagination, and effort, allowing God 
to grow us together in love and community. Thank you for what you are doing. 
                  With our love,  

Jeremy and Claire.                                                                

COMING SOON 

Notecards to raise money for St Lukes. Colin Milner-Walker and designed some special cards that 

will be available to purchase via an order. These will be available soon. 

  CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday 11:00 - 13:00 
Tuesday 10:00 - 13:00 
Thursday 11:00 - 13:00 

 

You can call the office on  
01428 606703  leave a message or email  

office@stlukes-grayshott.org 

 The Week Ahead... 

 

Sunday 25th February  
 

10.30 Holy Communion 

18.00 Holy Communion 
 
 

Monday 26th February 

10.00 Staff Meeting 

10.00 Babes & Toddlers 

 
 

Tuesday  27th February 

10.00 Oasis 

10.30 Manna 

12.00 Lent Lunch 

14:30 Afternoon Tea 
 

 
 

Thursday 29th February 

10.30 Thursday Lunch Club 

 

16Friday 1st March 

18:00—19:30 The Base Yr 6 - 9 

19:30—21:00 The Base Yr 9 - 13 
 

Sunday 3rd March  

08.30 Holy Communion (CW) 

09:30 Parish Breakfast 
 

10.30 Worship Service 

18.00 Evensong 

EASTER LILLIES 

If you would like the names of your much 

loved deceased families and friends in-

cluded on the scroll please send your 

donation by Sunday 17th March to the 

church office. 



Contributions for Newsletter  
 

Please  send contributions  -  
good news, gardening tips, photos, 

humorous items, favourite Bible verse, 
poems, etc,  

for inclusion in future Newsletters 
before Wednesdays, email office@stlukes-

grayshott.org 

 

St Luke’s Church, (Church of England) 

Headley Road, Grayshott, GU26 6LF  
 

01428 606703 
 

Charity number: 1129168  
 

office@stlukes-grayshott.org 
 

www.stlukes-grayshott.org 

 

Inspirational Scripture Passage  
 

‘Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into 
practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.’ 

Matthew 7:24 

 

Prayer Space in Church 

      Prayer has always been at the centre 
of St Luke’s Church. In the past we have had 
an area set aside for     private prayer and it 
is really good to reinstate it again in front of 
the side   altar.  
  Here you will find  a quiet space to rest 
and contemplate or to pray or even to be 
prayed for, at any time the church is open.  
  On a Sunday between the morning   ser-
vices around 10.00am please come and join 
us in the prayer space to pray for the 
church.  

Sunday Lunches 

Gill and Clive Purkiss are now taking bookings for 

their full Sunday Roast in their home. There is just 1 

space for March. More available in May and June. The 

cost is £25 per person, all of which will be donated to 

St Luke`s Appeal Fund. Places go fast, so if you are 

interested in booking,  

Please contact Gill & Clive 

Purkiss 

on 01428 606611. 

LENT LUNCH - Tuesday  27th February  

12 noon 
 

Simple Soup & Bread Lunch. 

If you can help please call 

Sheila Austin (07794 420843) Sunset across the Solent 

WE NEED YOU!  

COULD YOU SERVE IN SOMEWAY? 

There are many ways to be involved 

with the church. We are currently seek-

ing servers for the following.  

Sidesmen, Readers and Intercessors 

for our 10.30 services. 

If you would like to be involved in these 

duties please give Adrian Banwell a call 

(01428 605180} or reply to this email 

and your details will be passed to him. 

Projecting Rota 

Projecting involves using the computer 

linked to the sound system to show 

slides, words and videos on 

the screens in church. As part of 

the role you have to turn on the projec-

tors and screens and then turn them off 

again at the end of the service.  Anyone 

wanting to find out more can come and 

sit through a service and see what is 

involved.  Contact Patrick Johnston 

(01428 604352) for more information. 

For other roles please contact the 

church office.. 

https://register-of-charities.charitycommission.gov.uk/charity-search/-/charity-details/5002236

